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To: The Nebraska Center for the Blind

It is with great pleasure that I join with you in celebrating and commemorating 50 years of the Center. What an
impressive milestone!

My staff and I were able to tour the Center in the past year. We were amazed by the innovations in supportive
technology and the wide range of education provided for every age and every visual need. We were grateful to
expand our understanding of both the challenges and the opportunities through NCBVI.

The Nebraska Center for the Blind is an excellent resource that all Nebraskans can be proud of! Thank you for
your dedication and ongoing efforts to ensure the Center continues to be an outstanding leader in service and
a champion for the blind and visually impaired in our community and state.


